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To the Members of the National Maritime Law Associations of Croatia, Italy and Slovenia 

 

29 April 2016 

Dear friends and colleagues, 

We would like to inform you that our three associations (Italian, Croatian and Slovenian) are 

organizing a conference, which will take place in Portorož, Slovenia from May 26 to May 28 of this 

year. You will find all the details in the attached documents and please be so kind as to circulate this 

letter together with the AMLC programme, the accommodation info and the registration form to 

your colleagues working in the field of maritime law, who might be interested in attending the 

Conference. Besides providing us with a possibility to hear interesting presentations from speakers 

coming from all the Adriatic coastal states (Italy, Croatia, Slovenia, Albania and Montenegro), to 

discuss recent trends of maritime law and to develop activities of young members of our 

associations, this event would also give us an opportunity to share opinions regarding unification of 

maritime law, which is also our main task as member associations of the Comité Maritime 

International. We are glad that the AMLC is scheduled three weeks after the CMI Conference in New 

York because it will be an opportunity to inform in detail the members of our associations of the 

results of this important global maritime law event.  

  

We are also glad to announce that the Adriatic Maritime Law Conference has been included by the 

European Commission in the official list of events on the occasion of the European Maritime Day 

2016  (EMD 2016 event across EU). 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you soon in Portorož! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

          President of AIDIM        President of DPPS                       President of HDPP 

        Avv. Giorgio Berlingieri          Dr. Mitja Grbec               Dr. Petar Kragic 

                              


